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MISSIONS FOCUS 
 
From bulletin: January 29, 2023 
 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19 
 

Tim & Tess Fortescue 
Global Gates, Development and Ministry 

 
From today’s bulletin / Missions Report from Missions Team 
 
Their update is themed around "order, disorder, reorder" which is explained in 
the update. God has used the recent disorder brought by Covid-19--a global 
pandemic, political and social upheaval in our country and around the world to 
uproot the Fortescue and place them in different related ministries in a different 
state where they are thriving and stretching their faith. Along with raising 
development (funds) for the organization, he also focuses on communication 
and effective mobilization by connecting people and their ministries with 
foundations and partnerships.  
 
While reviewing potential ministry locations in Chicago, he met a Moroccan 
Arab pastor who is working with one of the few Moroccan Arab Churches in the 
West. They are hoping to use some of the funds they raise to support this work. 
"To some degree, our faith communities are only as healthy as their leadership. 
(and) Supporting Christian leaders in their own personal healing has ripple 
effects that go out to every aspect of their communities. Lives of unhealed 
Christian leaders have devastated faith communities and led others to walk 
away from the church.” 
 
100% of funds he raises for Global Gates go to organizational initiatives as 
well as to indigenous ministry workers. As a missionary, Tim must also raise his 
own support. Your prayers and support are greatly appreciated. 
 
Their Christmas Newsletter 2022 and Global Gates October 2022 update follows.  
 
Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and 

people locally and globally! 
























